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July Newsletter
W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

Hola de la familia Nance! 

July has been busy, but in the best way possible. This month, we both began our
language school studies, and as of the time of this newsletter, we have successfully
completed one month of studies. We are both gaining more confidence in using our
Spanish, and it is allowing us to connect with the people here on a deeper level. 

This month also marks the end of our summer sessions here at the RKR Training Center.
I can not adequately express the impact that these sessions have had on our lives. Each
session has brought fresh revelation, deeper understanding, and drawn us closer to the
Lord. We are grateful for the ministry of the Ueckers and each speaker who poured into
us. 



Bro. Howell, our former Director of Global
Missions, joined us for a session where
he taught on “Keeping The Dream Alive.”
What a powerful and timely word that
will continue to minister to us
throughout our journey in missions. 

Pray for GW’s schooling. We find out this
month which school he will be attending,
and we want what is best for him and our
family. 

Prayer Points:

Garrett was given the opportunity to
speak at Los Pentecostales de
Granollers. The Spirit ministered mightily
to the congregation, and the Lord was
magnified! Garrett was also blessed with
the opportunity to teach a Bible Study to
The Pentecostals of Andorra this month. 

During our last training session, we
heard a stirring word from Bro. MacLeod
about the “Pattern for Potential.”
Afterward, we spent time together,
fellowshiping as a group one last time.  



Ways to Support Us

GW had a blast this month at VBS!
The theme this year was “Buceando
Hacia La Eternidad” or “Diving Into
Eternity.” We rejoice with 3 children
who received the gift of the Holy
Spirit, and one parent who also
received the Holy Spirit while
attending with their child!

The Small Groups Team hosted several
friends' day services this month across
two weekends. We joined with the group
in Nou Barris and enjoyed a wonderful
time of fellowship and encouragement in
the Word.  Across the 16 zones, we saw
105 new friends attend for the first time.
There were five baptisms in the name of
Jesus, two individuals received the gift of
the Holy Spirit, and three notable healings
took place. God is moving in Barcelona!  
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Join with us in Prayer! Your prayers work!
You can call Global Missions at 636-229-7900 to
make a donation over the phone.  Account # 365475
Scan the QR Code. There are options there to sign
up as both a PIM or give a one-time donation. 
You can become a partner at
https://www.aim2go.org/give/enroll/


